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Secretary Gray Celebrates Fifth Circuit’s Latest Decision to 
Block Enforcement of CTA Deadlines and Reinstate Nationwide 

Injunction of CTA 
 

CHEYENNE, WY – The Fifth Circuit Court of Appeals issued an order on the evening of 
December 26th vacating the stay on a nationwide injunction enjoining the United States Government 
from enforcing the Corporate Transparency Act (CTA) and its Implementing Regulations.  This 
December 26th order once again blocks the enforcement of the CTA and its associated reporting 
requirements. Secretary of State Chuck Gray issued the following statement applauding the order: 

 “Yesterday evening’s order to block the enforcement of the CTA deadlines by reinstating the 
nationwide injunction of the CTA is a huge victory for small business owners across Wyoming. As we 
have stated in our communications with the Wyoming Attorney General, I have remained strongly 
opposed to the CTA, which is an unconstitutional intrusion hurting Wyoming small business owners. The 
Court’s finding that the injunction blocking the enforcement of the CTA will preserve the Constitution is 
encouraging, and I believe the Fifth Circuit should permanently strike down the CTA.” 

For more updates, please visit the Wyoming Secretary of State’s website. 
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